
                                                                              

                                                                              

 

 

 

 

Kell Community Partner, 
  
 

Thank you for your interest in supporting our annual Shop With A Longhorn event. Every 
year, the Kell Community works to raise over $30,000 to support the Little Longhorns in our 
community. Since its inception, Shop With A Longhorn has served over 1000 elementary age 
students, making their holiday dreams come true. Seeing purchases that range from holiday 
gifts such as a first ever Christmas tree and bikes to much needed personal items like socks 
and blankets, Shop With A Longhorn is a program that truly displays the love our community 
has for others. 

We thank you for your willingness to support this endeavor with the sponsorship of 
monetary funds for those students participating in Shop With A Longhorn. Your generosity will 
make the magic of this event even better.  

If you feel led to donate to this magical give back event, you may do so with monetary 
donations or tangible items necessary to make the event run smoothly. Monetary donations 
can be sent to Kell High School Attn: SWAL or dropped off at the front office, and checks can 
be made payable to Kell High School or you can donate cash.  

Should you have any questions at all, please reach out to any of the dedicated “elves” 
listed below. 

 
Important Dates for SWAL 2024 

• Wrapping supply donations due 12/4 by 4:00pm to front office 

• Monetary Donations due 12/4 by 4:00pm to Kell front office or via US Mail 

• Student funds due 11/15 by 4:00pm to room 1205 

• Event on 12/7 @ Kell High School & Target on 92 
 
Happy Holidays! 
 
Ryan Hill      Taran Smith 
Ryan.Hill@cobbk12.org     Taran.Smith@cobbk12.org 
 
Amy Sanders     Susana Lopez 
Amelia.sanders@cobbk12.org    Susana.Lopez@cobbk12.org 
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